It has been another great couple of
weeks in school since our last newslet-
ter.

Each year, our school takes a full part
in Remembrance Day. As always, all of
our children spent time during the
week building up to November 11th
learning about the sacrifices that were
made for us. During the Friday assem-
bly, the children shared their work and
were impeccable during the two minute
silence. We felt very lucky that Mr
Wilton, our music teacher, played The
Last Post as part of our time last Fri-
day. It was also moving to see how
many poppies our school planted at the
castle and to hear how many children
proudly took part in parades on the
following Sunday. The children made
us all very proud.

As we move nearer towards the start of
December, the many activities that are
children participate in over the Christ-
mas period are starting to be planned.
It won’t be long until I hear ’Little Don-
key’ being sung in the classrooms!
Please keep checking the diary dates so
that you know when events involving
your child are taking place. There are
also lots of PTA events and parties too
for the children to look forward to.

Our link with Manor House has been
going from strength to strength and it
was wonderful to have some of the
class pen pals in school last week. We
look forward to many more visits to
our wonderful neighbours.

Best wishes—Mr Hope

The EYFS Team have organised an Educational
Visit to Stockeld Park, Wetherby for the Recep-
tion children to support this terms work on

Fairy Stories and traditional tales. The children

will see all their
favourite stories
brought to life and
watch a very spe-
cial pantomime
show. The children
are really excited!
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LIGHT PARADE EVENT—
Friday 25th November

Christmas Tree Lights switch-on.

Make a lantern or bring a torch

Please watch your
child/ren and STOP
them climbing and
swinging off the rail-
ings around the play-
grounds. These are not climb-
ing frames and children are
getting hurt.
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NO CLIMBING

This was an email that we received from a family who
were at Eureka on Tuesday. It was so lovely that |
wanted to share it with you all. Wishes Mrs Robinson

Good Evening,

I just wanted to email to pass on a message about a
class that visited Eureka children’s museum today,
at the same time that we visited with our two young
children, Noah (just turned 2) and Florence (1 to-

day, we visited for her birthday).

We met the class whilst visiting the museum and
wanted to pass on how impressed we were with
their behaviour. They were very kind, caring and
conscientious around our young children. They
allowed them to play with them (which must be
boring for older children to play with babies, but
they were very patient!), they were caring and
helped them up if they had a tumble, made sure
that they didn’t accidentally knock the little one
over, gave them lots of cuddles, and also made

room for them to play alongside them.

We were so impressed at their manners and wanted
to pass this on and to thank them for making our
visit so lovely. Noah and Florence loved the compa-

ny.
Many thanks
Molly, Rob, Noah and Florence x

Eureka Trips

Class 3- we loved visiting Eureka this week and

learnt all about the senses and our
bodies. We loved exploring all the
interactive attractions and especially
loved the M and S and the bank.

The Year 1 children had a fabulous day visiting Eureka this week. They all took part in

a science-based senses workshop and thoroughly enjoyed exploring the museum using

some amazing interactive displays and resources. What a super experience!
A huge thank you to all of our adult helpers for coming along with us.

PTA CHRISTMAS EVENTS : DATES FOR YOUR DIARY!
1ST DECEMBER : CHRISTMAS QUIZ AT THE WORKING MENS CLUB,
KNARESBOROUGH
2ND DECEMBER : PLAYGROUND CHRISTMAS FAIR
9TH DECEMBER : STORY TIME WITH SANTA

How great it was to welcome some of our class Penpals into school for the
first time. We are arranging other dates before Christmas for the other clas-
ses to welcome theirs. Photo’s attached to this newsletter!

NPQH Leadershiy

M Development School
@‘ National College wgem
= = s ety 2016011

O,

&, ELEVATE
2 S\Z MULTI ACADEMY TRUST
. GO

B

and join the parade.

Setting off at 6pm from the war
memorial in the castle grounds,
to take our light to the Christ-
mas tree in the market place.
Please see poster attached for
more details.

ttedgehog Resoue

Rhubarb the rescued Hedge-

hog came to visit our EYFS

children last week. They

learned all about what Rhu-

barb likes to eat (not slugs
Mrs Nelson) and how hedge-
hogs survive in the wild. The
children loved meeting him.

Autumn Terms Dates 2022

25/11 330@-420pm Choir singing at Manor
House

01/12 PTA Christmas Quiz at the Working
lens CIub.

02/12 EYFS trip to Stockeld Park

©02/12 PTA Playground Christmas fair
06/12 Christmas Tree Festival (to be con-
firmed) Texts to follow with timings,
walkers will be needed!

07/12 930-1030am EYFS Nativity

08/12 200-300pm Choir singing at Hill View
Manor Nursing home

09/12 Christmas Jumper Day for Save the
Children. £1 donation

09/12 Christmas dinner day! Menu to follow

©@9/12 315-415pm Christmas crafts being sold
on the playround

09/12 600-700pm PTA Story time with Santa

12/12_200-330pm KS2 Christmas singing. Info
to follow

13/12 930-1030am KS1 Nativity

13/12 130-330pm KS2 Christmas par‘t{ Chil-
dren can come to school in party clothes.

14/12 EYFS & KS1 Party mor‘ninﬁ. Children
can come to school in” party clothes.

15/12 600-645pm KS1 & KS2 choir Christmas
tree festival concert at St Johns Church

16/12 School closes normal time for Christ-
mas break

©03/01/2023 School reopens

EYFS & KS1 850am

KS2 840am

05/01 Young Voices at Sheffield Fly arena

IMPORTANT—Pupil Contact Information

It is the parent/carers responsibility to inform school of any

change of address, contact numbers, emergency contact
information or you would like to amend any parental con-
sents we hold on file then please inform the school office in
writing as soon as possible by emailing ad-
min@ksjprimaryschool.org to keep the information we hold
on your child/rens file accurate.

We do not_send out data collection sheets out, however if
you wish to have your data collection sheet emailed over
for you to check your details are correct then please email
your request to admin@ksjprimaryschool.org

St Johns staff would like to say a huge ‘Thank You’ to all of our wonderful
PTA Team for organising all these wonderful events—throughout the year.
They are helping to make Christmas a truly magical time for the children.

PARTNER -
SCHOOL @
2014/16

Achigvement for All @

Healthy School

C5—We had a great time at Eureka! We really enjoyed learning more about
our senses and had lots of fun in the rest of the museum! We learnt a lot!
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YEAR 1 ¢ 2 TRIP TO EJREKA!

The Year 1 & Year 2 children had a fabulous day visiting
Eureka this week. They all took part in a science-based
senses workshop and thoroughly enjoyed exploring the
museum using some amazing interactive displays and re-
sources. What a super experience!

A huge thank you to all of our adult helpers for coming
along with us.
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Inspired by all the amazing people we
have been learning about as part of
our Black Lives Matter topic, we have
created this amazing piece of collabo-
rative art work.




#Merrychnstmas
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Friday 9 December, 6-7pm
£3.50 per child

Wear your pyjamas and enjoy a cookie and warm milk
while you settle down to a story with Santa

In the main school hall Mulled wine available fnr parents

Storytime with Santa - Friday 9th December - £3.50
Child's Name: Child's class:

Any d.ieta.rg requirements?

I would like to pay via:| | Online shop - visit foksjsumupstore.com

Cash - I enclose: £

Please note this is a parent & Child Event - cannot leave child unattended.



CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTS SWITCH-ON

[IGH]
- PARADE -

MAKE A LANTERN OR BRING A TORCH
AND JOIN THE PARADE

SETTING OFF AT 6PM FROM THE WAR MEMORIAL IN THE CASTLE GROUNDS,
TO TAKE OUR LIGHT TO THE CHRISTMAS TREE IN THE MARKET PLACE

GRACIOUS STREET METHODIST CHURCH
FRIDAY 25TH NOVEMBER AT 4.30PM
COME AND MAKE A LANTERN AND JOIN THE LIGHT PARADE
PIZZA AND DRINKS | EVERYONE WELCOME | FREE | DONATIONS WELCOME

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ON BRIGHT FRIDAY PLEASE CONTACT KNARESBOROUGH TOWN COUNCIL




THE HARROGATE
CHRISTMAS

C_ONCERT*
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DECEMBER 3RD 2022 SETUEREDY !
HARROGATE CONVENTION CENTRE

PLUS SPECIAL
SECRET GUEST
APPEARANCE!
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FEATURING: TICKETS: £14;
¥ HAKROGATE SYMPHOMY ORCHESTRA STUDREMTS HALF PRICE;
11 & UWCER: FREZ

* HAKROOGATE CHORALSQUICTY B S e TR e T T ]

AAILAELE FROM: HARRCGATE

o OWER SO0 CHILDEEM
BOX OFFICE; TEL 01423 502 114
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2 Whats onl

December ——
wWinter Digco
Wed, 23 November
EYFS/KS] 3:30-4:45pm Quiz Night,
KSS;SS;?;?SHW Thu, 1 December
Adults only
7:30pm (Quiz starts at 8pm)
Knaresborough WMC
(Chrigtmag Fair £3 per person
Fri, 2 December feams of Up fo 6

After school
Sweetbola, hot chocolates

class enterprise
and lots more
e Ctorytime with Canta
Fri, @ December
6-/pm

Cookies & warm milk,
£3.50 per child

Mulled wine available
for adults

Ol



Thursday, Doors open at 7:30 PM, Quiz starts at 8:00 PM
1December  £3 per person / Teams of up to 6 people

Bar | Snacks | Prizes | Raffle

KNARESBOROUGH WORKING MENS CLUB . % % E
EVERYONE WELCOME! E;EI ?

Parent's Name(s):

I would like to pay via: [ | Online shop - visit foksjsumupstorecom

D Cash - I enclose: £




Used by NHS
¢ professionals!
'S Featured in
hundreds of
classrooms!
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With the Be Happy Hub!

The Be Happy Hub is an online resource centre, with over 300 printable,
science-backed resources to support your child's mental health from
birth to adulthood.

@ Educate and develop emotional awareness

@ Teach coping techniquas that last a lifetime

@ Calming and fun activities uploaded every week
@ Used by NHS psychologists, parents and teachers.

Sign up now: www.behappyresources.co.uk



@ ﬁl‘l—_’m @ Over 300 fun and creative resources
o & Resources based on tried and tested

E@M@ ATE L‘fg*l*sﬂimas and approved therapist

& Crafis, worksheets, games and more

&N@ u} Monthly affirmations and mindfulness

exercises based on seasonal themes

INSPIRE &ttt

"My daughter abzolutely loves the colouring and activity shesets
you dol They have mussivam helped her with anxiety and we're
working through the school pack new!"

i

T
View and download psychelegist approved free WY B0
guldes to mental health now - no need to signup! "%
4TTACKS
T

Vislt: www.behappyresources.co.uk A1/



clubbercise
BRINGING A NIGH]))_UT'_I' UR WORKOUT

CLUBBERCISE HARROGATE, KNARESBOROUGH &
BOROUGHBRIDGE WITH GILLY
Clubbercise is a dance exercise class taught in a darkened room, with disco lights and glowsticks, it includes
an amazing all over body workout to your favourite dub tracks from the noughties to now.

4 Monday’s, 6.30pm, Boroughbridge High

4 Tuesday's 6.45pm, Knaresborough, St John's
Primary

<+ Wednesday, 6.30pm, Bilton (St John’s Church
Hall)

% Thursday, 6.45pm, Harrogate, St John Fisher
School

Find me on Facebook: @ClubberciseHarrogate
Email: gillyclubbercise@outlook.com

Tel No: 07752 968824




henshawsacc.org.uk m arts &
crafts

01423 541 888 beyond expectotions

Sunday 27th November

Henshaws Arts & Crafts Centre

Christmas
Craft Fair
il

ft stalls | carol singing
11 -4pm

| craft workshops | g

& f _ festive fun forthe W

Join us for a day filled with activities the whole
family can enjoy. We will have a wooden reindeer
— making workshop, paper bauble workshop, cookie
decorating, a childrens craft table and a santas
grotto teo! Live carols and stalls selling unique

hole family -

will be mulled wine, mince pies and hot turkey
sandwiches so you can really get into the
Christmas spirit.

Qﬂhd&er urk‘?‘*hoﬁ
E15pp



SUPERSTAR
HOLIDAY CAMP

The Mini Athletics Superstar Holiday Camp

Wed 21* Thurs 22™ & Fri 23" Dec Wed 28", Thurs 29" & Fri 30™ Dec
Harrogate High Schoal 5t Mary's Primary School, Knaresborough
8.30am - 12.30pm B.30am -12.30pm

Open to children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3
£15 per child per day

FREE PLACES for children who are in receipt of benefits related free school meals
through the Morth Yorkshire Together FEAST programme.
Email rwilsoni@miniathletics.com to book your free place.

All children will receive a healthy breakfast and packed lunch.
To book your place go to www.miniathletics.com/holiday-camps
THE SUPERSTAR HOLIDAY CARP
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Originals. Prints
Cards.ArtClasses
Gift Vouchers

BRIGGATE ART STUDIOS
9a Briggate . Knaresborough . HG5 8BQ

(Entrance immediately next to the George & Dragon pub)
Off Gracious St, behind the Bus Station

07931778276 fionaodle@gmail.com




